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MATETIC VINEYARDS EQ 'QUARTZ'
CHARDONNAY

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“A full-bodied white with aromas
of grilled pineapple, dried lemon,
salted butter, praline and toast.
Intense and focused with tight,
smoky layers and bright acidity.
Tense and vivid. Drink or hold.”

JUNE, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2018

MATETIC VINEYARDS EQ 'QUARTZ'
CHARDONNAY

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“A full-bodied white with aromas
of grilled pineapple, dried lemon,
salted butter, praline and toast.
Intense and focused with tight,
smoky layers and bright acidity.
Tense and vivid. Drink or hold.”

JUNE, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2018

MATETIC VINEYARDS EQ 'QUARTZ'
CHARDONNAY

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“A full-bodied white with aromas
of grilled pineapple, dried lemon,
salted butter, praline and toast.
Intense and focused with tight,
smoky layers and bright acidity.
Tense and vivid. Drink or hold.”

JUNE, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2018

MATETIC VINEYARDS EQ 'QUARTZ'
CHARDONNAY

SAN ANTONIO VALLEY, CHILE

92
POINTS

“A full-bodied white with aromas
of grilled pineapple, dried lemon,
salted butter, praline and toast.
Intense and focused with tight,
smoky layers and bright acidity.
Tense and vivid. Drink or hold.”

JUNE, 2021


